
LC-PHRF Spring Meeting Minutes 
March 18, 2013 

 
Attending: 
Walt Marti, Chairman (LCYC) 
Adam Dantzscher, Vice Chairman (RSYC) 
Rod Carr, Secretary (MBBC) 
Mark Gardner (MBBC) 
Gerry Couture (MBBC) 
Bob Desorbo (LCYC) 
John O’Rourke (LCYC) 
Marc Deslauriers (CPFC) 
Chris Duley (VSC) 
Kjell Dahlen (VSC) 
 
           6:50 PM  Meeting called to order. 
 

1. The Clubs on Lake Champlain that are represented on LC-PHRF 
declared the above people to be their representatives for 2013.  In 
addition, Brian Dowling will also represent VSC. 
2. An election of officers for 2013 took place with the following results:  
John O’Rourke, Chairman 
Adam Dantzscher, Vice Chairman 
Rod Carr, Secretary 
3. The rating for the Etchells 22 was discussed.  A vote was taken and it  
was decided to make no changes at this time. 
4. The new PHRF Application and revised instructions were discussed.  
Concerns were expressed but it was concluded the new Application 
should be easier to read and an improvement to our system. 
5. It was decided that all of our Committee Members should be listed on 
the Home Page of our site. 
 
7:50 PM  Meeting was adjourned 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rod Carr, Secretary LC-PHRF 
 


